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Notice 

 
The Staff Selection Commission has reviewed the situation arising out of 

the Corona Virus Pandemic on 21.05.2020. It has been noted that the 

Government has extended the lockdown in the country till 31.05.2020.  
 

2. Keeping in view the above and in continuation to the information provided 
vide its Notices dated 19/03/2020, 16/04/2020, 24/04/2020 and 04.05.2020, the 

Commission has decided that the situation will be reviewed on 01.06.2020 before 
taking a decision regarding announcements of schedules of the examinations of 

the Commission. 
 

3. The candidates are advised to visit the website of the Commission at 
regular intervals for updates. 

  
 

 
Sd/- 

(S. Latha) 

Under Secretary(C-I/1) 
21.05.2020 

 
 


